
 

 

The BHS Edge, gives you the edge on all the exciting news and 

events happening at our legacy campus, Bastrop High School! Here’s what’s 
happening at our school this week: 
 

This week at BHS: 
Monday, 

September 17 

2nd Period BEAR Time 

6:00-7:30 pm Open House in the Cafeteria 

Tuesday, 

September 18 

3rd Period BEAR Time 

4:00 pm Tennis vs. Georgetown East View (Away) 

5:30 pm School Board Meeting 

5:30 pm VBall vs. East View (Home-Teacher Appreciation) 

 

Wednesday, 

September 19 

4th Period BEAR Time 

6:30 pm Senior Parent Meeting (Cafeteria) 

Periodic Table of Elements Display (PAC) 

Thursday 

September 20 

5th Period BEAR Time 

6:30 pm Theatre Night with the Stars (PAC) 

Friday,  

September 21 

6th Period BEAR Time 

Spirit Shirt Day 

5:30 pm VBall vs. Elgin (Home) 

6:30 pm Theatre Night with the Stars (PAC) 

Saturday, 

September 22 

8:30-12:30 Saturday Detention  

6:30 pm Theatre Night with the Stars (PAC) 

Cross Country at Brenham Meet 

Open House and Senior Parent Night 

Our annual Open House will be held in the cafeteria on Monday, 
September 17 from 6:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. There will 
be tables set up in the cafeteria for each department. 
Parents and guardians may meet briefly with their 
student’s teachers. If you would like to discuss your 
child’s progress in depth, you may schedule a parent 
conference with the teacher for another time. 
 
In addition, there will be two special presentations 
being held that evening and one on Wednesday:  
 

7:00 pm - Senior parent meeting (in Spanish) – room 218 
 
7:00 pm – Advanced Placement Presentation - library 
 
Wednesday, September 19 at 6:30 pm - Senior parent meeting (in 
English) in the cafeteria 
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We had 101 seniors not take their senior pictures. The photography 
company is generously going to come out again Monday, October 
15th (the day before underclassmen picture makeups) to photograph 
each of these seniors. This will be the last opportunity for seniors to get 
their picture in the yearbook. 
 
Listen up students, you are required to wear your school ID so that it is 
visible.  If you do not have it, you will be required to pay $3.00 for another 
ID.  Students who fail to comply will receive discipline consequences. 
 
Students, this is a reminder: The foyer closes at 4:20 pm.  Any student 
found in the foyer after this time will receive discipline. 
 
Applications for the next driver’s education class are now available in the 
front office.  This class will be a morning class from 6:00-8:00 a.m. and 
begins on Monday, September 17.  The class is limited to the first 35 
paid applicants. 
 
The flu is coming! If you are interested in obtaining a free flu shot, BHS is 
having a flu clinic for students on Thursday Sept 27th during school 
from 8:45-11:45am provided by Healthy Schools. You must have your 
parent sign you up at bisdtxflu.com or go by the nurse’s office to pick up 
a flu consent form for your parent to complete and turn in as soon as 
possible. 
 

Students who have a learner’s permit, but still need behind the wheel 
may sign up in the front office. See Ms. Perez for additional information. 
 

This message is for students who drive and park on 
campus.  Administrators will begin checking for permits and appropriate 
parking.  See Mrs. Adare in the front office if you do not have a 
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https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/1mFFCmZ6QKSEKPluOat_j?domain=bisdtxflu.com


 

 

permit.  The cost is $20.  Students who are parked illegally, will begin 
receiving discipline and/or a fine. 
  
The science building is closed during A lunch and after 4:30. If you have 
science tutorials after school you must enter the science building prior 
to 4:30. 
  
The flu is coming! If you are interested in obtaining a free flu shot, BHS is 
having a flu clinic for students on Thursday Sept 27th during school 
from 8:45-11:45am provided by Healthy Schools. You must have your 
parent sign you up at bisdtxflu.com or go by the nurse’s office to pick up 
a flu consent form for your parent to complete and turn in as soon as 
possible. 
  
Have you been curious about Chess? Would you like to test your battle 
skills? Have you had a desire to expand your thinking skills? Then look 
no further.... if you are interested in being part of the Chess Club, stop by 
room 306 for more information.  
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